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CONCORDIA LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

8500 Durand Avenue, Sturtevant WI 53177 

Office: 884-0991         Fax Number:  833-0322 

Email:  concordia@wi.rr.com       
Website: www.concordialutheranschool.net 
 
Mission Statement: Concordia Lutheran School 
exists to bring Christ and excellence in academics to 
our children for life and forever.  
 

April 13, 2016 
 

IMPORTANT DATES COMING UP: 

*Weds. April 13
th

 

- 7th/8th Grade Trip to Chicago 
- Lunch orders for May sent home 
- Culver’s Night, 5 – 10 p.m. 
*Thurs. April 14

th
  

- Statewide Tornado Drill – 1:45 p.m. 
- SOAR, Gr K - 3, 3:50 – 5:00 p.m. 
*Fri. April 15

th  
- Fab Food Friday 
*Sun. April 17th 
- Concordia Sunday @ Pentecost, 9 a.m.  
*Mon., April 18

th  
- Concordia’s WI Forward Exam window continues 
- SOAR, Gr. 4-5, 3:50 – 5:00 p.m. 
*Tues. April 19

th 

- SOAR, Gr. 6 -8, 3:50 – 5:00 p.m. 
- PTL Final Meeting, w/Lego Contest 
*Weds. April 20

th 

- Lunch orders for May DUE TODAY 
- Midterms go home in grades 3 – 8  
*Thurs. April 21

st
 

- SOAR, Gr K - 3, 3:50 – 5:00 p.m. 
- Association/Open Board Meeting, 6 p.m.  
 

 
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES Help is needed to 
repair/replace the current backboard on the basketball 
hoop on our playground.  In addition, the school has a 
bench that requires assembly and installation outside.  
If you are able to assist with either of these tasks, 
please contact Mrs. Klein.  Any cost incurred for parts 
needed will be covered/reimbursed by the school.    
 
CHILD CARE PAYMENTS are due today.  Please 
stop by the office to make this payment and avoid late 
fees.  
 

CONCORDIA SUNDAY COMING UP! Please 
prepare to come together in worship with us at 
Pentecost Lutheran Church, 2213 Coolidge Avenue, 
for the 9:00 a.m. service this Sunday, April 17th.  
(Directions: Take Hwy 11 or Hwy 20 to Taylor 
Avenue. Take Taylor Avenue to Olive Street.  Head 
east on Olive Street to Coolidge Avenue.) We 
encourage and genuinely appreciate your child’s 
participation in this service as we share Concordia with 
our friends there.  Please return the GREEN response 
sheet informing us of your ability to attend.  
 
SAVE THE DATE All students and parents involved 
in athletics (including the upcoming track meet) and 
cheerleading are asked to set aside Thursday evening, 
May 26th for a banquet and recognition.  The banquet 
will begin at 6:00 p.m.  Mark this on your calendar 
now, please! More information will follow.  
 
THE WISCONSIN FORWARD EXAM 
administration will continue in grades 3 – 8 
classrooms.  Administration days and times will 
vary from one grade to another.  Please be sure to 

follow the notices provided by your child’s teacher so 

that your child is present.  Please be certain your child 
is well rested and nourished each day for these exams. 
 
ARLO BRACELETS ARE AVAILABLE BUT 
GOING FAST!! Please have your child make the 
purchase through the school office.  These green bands 
are stamped with “Team Arlo – Kickin’ Cancer”. 
Share/show your support - stop and grab ‘em while 
they last.  Cost is 1 for $3.00, 2 for $5.00, 5 for $10 
and 5+ for $2.00 each.  
 
5th – 8th GRADE PARENTS please plan to pick up 
your child from Carthage College on Tues. May 10th 
following the Grade School Track Meet (approx.. 6 
p.m.). Carpooling is encouraged. A permission slip 
with all of the particulars will come home next week 
but please make note of this now!  
 
TORNADO AWARENESS Governor Walker has 
proclaimed the week of April 10-16 as Tornado and 
Severe Weather Awareness Week.  We will hold a 
school-wide drill on Thursday of this week. WHAT TO 

DO AT HOME: 1) Prepare an emergency kit – include 
fresh water, food, blankets, and first aid supplies.  2) 
Make a plan - how will you contact family you are not 
with if disaster strikes, etc. 3) Be informed – learn 
more about how to respond in case of disaster. 
 
LUNCH ORDERS FOR MAY/JUNE are being sent 
home today. Please return your completed order by 
next Wednesday, April 20th.  Thank you! 



CHUCK E. CHEESE NIGHT PROCEEDS from the 
March 17th event totaled $94.26.  We thank those who 
came out to support the school in this dining out 
opportunity. 
 
THIS IS NATIONAL VOLUNTEER WEEK! The 
faculty, staff, and school board of Concordia Lutheran 
School are ever so grateful for the time you invest in 
making Concordia a great place to learn and grow.  
You are a blessing! Thank you for your service!! 
 

 
 
SPRING CLEANING Our LOST & FOUND is 
overflowing!! Is your child missing something? We 
may have it! Please come and help us clean house.  
Items not picked up by April 15th will be donated to 
Goodwill or another charitable organization.  
 
CONGRATULATIONS to our SEVENTH GRADE 
winners of the April Cans for Classroom drive.  These 
students will receive a certificate for one free item of 
their choice at one of our upcoming Fab Food Days. 
 
CHAPEL OFFERINGS FOR ARLO will continue 
for the remainder of this month. A total of $130.54 was 
collected today bringing our overall total to $938.11 so 
far! Arlo’s family has been very busy lately meeting 
with doctors to determine how soon he might have 
surgery to address the tumors on his lungs and a 
possible liver transplant.  He will likely undergo more 
chemotherapy while these decisions are made.  Please 
keep Arlo, his family, and this battle in your prayers! 
 
VERSE TO REMEMBER The Lord is the One who 
will go before you.  He will be with you; He will not 
leave you or forsake you.  Do not be afraid or 
discouraged. 
                                          ~ Deuteronomy 31:8  

                        
Thought for the day: Our future may look fearfully 
intimidating, yet we can look up to the Engineer of the 
Universe, confident that nothing escapes His attention 
or slips out of the control of those strong hands. 
        ~ Elisabeth Elliot 
 
 
 
 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU… 
*ATTENTION RLHS Class of 2020 (current 8th 
graders): 
 
All incoming BOYS and GIRLS: Please schedule 
your course selection meetings.  Available dates 
include April 20, April 26, May 7, May 9, and May 13.  
Times vary. 
 
All incoming GIRLS: 
Are you interested in trying out for Cheerleading? 
Are you interested in playing in a summer basketball 
league? 
Are you interested in playing in a summer volleyball 
league? 
 
To learn more about these opportunities or schedule 
your meeting, please contact Susie Drummond in the 
RLHS Admissions Office. Call 637-6538 or email 
sdrummond@RacineLutheran.org.  
 
*Facebook – Please “Like” Racine Lutheran High 
School Admissions on Facebook and continue to enjoy 
the latest news, photos, and announcements. 
 
*Financial Assistance is available for next year.  If you 
are interested in Racine Lutheran High School but you 
need help paying tuition, please contact Bonnie 
Christensen in our Business Office at 637-6538 or 
bchristensen@RacineLutheran.org.  We will help you 
continue to give your child the gift of Christian 
education.  
 


